
Southbury Remembers:

9/11 Twenty Years Later

This year marks the 20th anniversary of 9/11. Let’s come together and share our memories of
that day. Please keep in mind that we intend on sharing the information you provide. If you
would like to stay anonymous you can omit identifying information, including your name.

Does the library have permission to publish the information you provide?
Yes
No

Where were you on 9/11?

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

How old were you?

____________________________________________________________________________

Were you or someone you know directly impacted?

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

Anything else you would like to share?

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

If you would like to include your name or initials, please do so here. If you would like to stay
anonymous, please leave this line blank.

____________________________________________________________________________


